
 
 
 
  
  
  

Community Bulletin Board Policy 

Mount Horeb Public Library provides space on its public bulleting board for notices, announcements and 

community events.  This service is extended in the spirit of community and to provide access to a wide 

variety of sources of information. 

Staff may discard items not appropriate for placement and excess copies of any items received.   Library staff 

reserves the right to remove postings. 

Staff will follow publicly posted guidelines in making decisions about placement of materials.  Items will be 

posted or made available on an equitable basis, subject to available space, regardless of the beliefs or 

affiliations of the individuals or groups represented. 

Religious and political materials are permissible for informational purposes or special events; materials 

which have the primary effect to proselytize for a single point of view will not be displayed. 

Posting of a notice or placement of materials in a display rack does not imply endorsement by library staff or 

the library board. 

Generally, notices will not be posted for longer than three weeks.  The library is unable to make 

arrangements for any notices to be returned. 
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